
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO DISCUSS  

THE VARNETT PUBLIC SCHOOL  

2023-2024 Financial Integrity Rating System of 

Texas (FIRST) 

 

The Varnett Public School will hold a public hearing at 10:30 A.M. CST on 

December 16, 2024, in the District’s Administration Building Conference 

Room located at 5025 S. Willow Dr., Houston, Texas 77035. 

 
The purpose of this hearing is to discuss The Varnett Public School’s 2023-

2024 rating on the state’s financial accountability system based on 2022-

2023 data. 

 


